CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF NORTHVILLE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Tuesday, August 31, 2021 at 7:00 PM

The Planning Commission will hold a public hearing at the Northville Township Municipal Offices, 44405 Six Mile Road,
Northville, MI 48168 to consider a request to amend the Mill Ridge PUD Agreement to allow Cape Cod floor plans in addition
to the ranch units offered in this development.

The public is invited to attend this public hearing and express their comments or ask questions. Plans will be available for view-
ing at the Township between 8:00 AM and 4:30 PM, Monday through Friday.

Written comments will be received by the Northville Township Planning Commission at 44405 Six Mile Road, Northville, MI
48168.

Tim Zawodny, Chair
Planning Commission
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